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The New Mexico Activities Association’s Board of Directors held an Emergency Meeting on Thursday, 
October 1st via Zoom.   
 
Executive Director Sally Marquez presented a discussion item pertaining to a recent inquiry from the 
New Mexico School Boards Association regarding scholastic eligibility.   
 
The Board of Directors took action on the following items on an emergency and temporary basis due to 
the COVID-19 pandemic.   
 

-Voted in favor of a proposal to update scholastic eligibility bylaws for the 2020-2021 school year. 

-Voted in favor of a proposal to allow an eligibility exemption for current students at Santa Fe Indian 
School.    

 

The next regular NMAA Board of Directors’ meeting is scheduled for December 3, 2020.      


